
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is Our Value this half term is Wisdom: Please join us in looking out for 

any members of our community demonstrating Wisdom and living out this value. If any of your children or 
someone else’s child shows Wisdom, we would love to hear about it and we can place it in our 
newsletters. 
“But the wisdom that comes from heaven is first of all pure; then peace-loving, considerate, submissive, 
full of mercy and good fruit, impartial and sincere.” (James 3:17) 

Attendance Award! 
The winning classes last week 10/5/22 was 1CW with 99% and 6SS with 98.2%.  This year the whole school 

attendance is 92.5%. Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and anyone arriving after 8.50am will be 

marked as late in the register. 

Car Parking 
We have received reports of inconsiderate parking at the bottom of the drive and on the road outside the 
school. Please think about every child’s safety when you are parking. We will contact the PCSO and ask for 
patrols to be undertaken. Thank you for your co-operation. 

Pentecost Church service 
On Thursday 26th May at 2:00pm.  Year 4 will be leading the Pentecost service.  Year 4 parents are invited to 
attend the service. 
The Queen's Platinum Jubilee Jamboree 
Come and join the staff and children on Friday 27th May from 1:30 pm as we celebrate the Queen's Platinum 
Jubilee and raise funds for the PTA.  We will be holding an afternoon of fun and activities on the top field. 
Bring your own picnic and deck chairs or blanket.  If you are able to help run a stall on behalf of the PTA, or if 
you would like to have your own stall, please contact Mrs. Love or Mrs. Finlay.   

Non-Uniform Day 
Friday 27th May will be a non-uniform day.  Children are invited to wear a red, white and blue themed outfit 
in honour of the Queen's Platinum Jubilee.  In return, we are asking for a bottle donation for the tombola 
stall at the Jamboree. 

The Queen's Platinum Jubilee Bake-off 
In honour of the Queen's Jubilee, we are having a cake competition.  Please send your cake creations into 
school on Thursday 26th May to be judged by a very special visitor on Friday 27th May.  The cakes will be sold 
during the afternoon and the proceeds will be sent to Kemp Hospice. 

British Values 
The British Value that we have been thinking about this week is Rule of Law. 
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Girl’s Football Festival 
On Wednesday 18th May 10 Year 1 girl’s travelled to Westacre Middle School in Droitwich to take part in a 
Football Festival. Children from the middle school set up a range of activities designed to encourage and 
support football skills; including dribbling, passing and penalty shooting. The girls had a fabulous time and 
were an asset to St John’s. Well done! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         



 
Readers of the Week 

 The readers of the week are Lily in 1CW and Harlow-Jai in 4RH. 

 

 
Week commencing  16.5.22 

 

Class 
 

Child of the Week and reason Reader of the 
Week 

RLN 
 

Paisley-Ann for her creativity on the making 
table and for making an amazing paper bag 
monster this week. 

Charlotte 

RTH 
 

Zuzanna for her attention to detail in all of 
her art and creative design work. Your ideas 
are incredible! Well done Zuzanna! 

Jaxon 

1CW 
 

Freddie C for working so hard in all of his 
learning this week. Well done! 

Lilly 

1DB 
 

Victor for reading at home every day and 
trying really hard with his reading and 
phonics. 

Caoilainn 

2GS Sienna for amazing progress in all areas of 
her learning and huge enthusiasm in all 
lessons. 

George 

2FS 
 

Oliver for his enthusiasm at the year 2 
cricket festival and for being a great 
ambassador for the school. 

Grace 

3RT Isaac for extending his school work at home 
by consistently doing his homework and 
taking extra maths home to complete. Well 
done Issac. 

Freddie 

3JG Nnamdi for including vocabulary from 
reading gems into his English story. 
Excellent magpying! 

Olivia 

4RH Elliott D for his brilliant work in English over 
the last few weeks. Elliott has written a 
lovely description and story about our magic 
show. He has worked independently and 
focused really well. 

Harlow 

4MK Cody for working hard in English to write 
super descriptive sentences in his story and 
improving his presentation and handwriting. 

Przemyslaw 

5AB Ethan for his consistent hard work, manners 
and support,not only his classmates but for 
Miss Parle too.  

Dean 

5NS 
 

Justina for always taking a lot of time and 
care to ensure that your work is presented 
beautifully. Well done Justina. 

Ryan J 

6CS 
 

Tommy for making thoughtful contributions 
in our R.E lesson.  

Ioan 

6SS 
 

Ellis for his focus and effort in all subjects 
this week. I am very proud of you.  

Reuben 



 

Dates for the diary 

Summer term 

 

Pentecost Service 
Thursday 26th May at 2pm at St John’s Church 
Parents and carers of year 4 pupils are invited to join us. 
Venue:  St John’s Church 

Jubilee Celebrations 
Friday 27th May - 1:30pm – 3:00pm at school. 
Venue:  St John’s CE Primary School 

Century Tech/Online Safety Thursday 9th June 9am -9.30am and 5.30pm – 6.00pm 

Sport’s Day 

Parents/carers are invited to attend our Sport’s Day. 

 Reception, Year 1 and Year 2:  Monday 20th June at 
9:30am 

 Year 3 and 4:  Wednesday 23rd June at 9:30am 

 Year 5 and 6:  Thursday 24th June at 9:30am 
Venue:  St John’s CE Primary School 

Reception Induction Evening  
Wednesday 15th June 5-6pm  
Venue:  St John’s CE Primary School 

Year 6 activities week Week beginning Monday 4th July 

Oscar’s Night 
Wednesday 13th July at 6pm 
Venue:  St John’s CE Primary School 

Whole school transition 
morning 

Friday 15th July.  
Please note on this day children can be dropped off and 
collected from their current class. 

Year 4 Malvern Residential Monday 18th July – Wednesday 20th July 

Leaver’s Service 
Thursday 21st July at 2pm 
Year 6 parents/carers are invited to join us. 
Venue:  St John’s CE Primary School  

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As part of St John’s Jubilee celebrations, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


